PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE RELATED TO
SOLID WASTE PROPOSING TO
REPEAL THE BAN ON THE
ACCEPTANCE OF
OUT-OF-COUNTY MUNICIPAL
WASTE FOR PIMA COUNTY'S
SOLID WASTE FACILITIES

The Pima County Department of
Environmental Qualify (PDEQ) is
Proposu_n revisions to the Coun-
¥'s solid waste acceptance re-
lating to the ban of the accept-
ance ¢f out-of-county waste at
f_lma County's solid waste facili-
ies.

The staff regcommendation to
the Beard of Supervisors, as
drafted in the proposed ordi-
nance, allows the acceptance of
out-of-county municipal waste
at the County's selid waste fa-
cilities.

A public hearing before the Pi-
ma County Board of Supeivisors
will be held on Tuesday, May 7,
2013, at or after 9:00 a.m, in the
Board Hearing Room, located at
130 W. Congress, 1st floor, Tuc-
san, Arizona.

The proposed erdinance 1s avail-
able for review at all public libra-
ries, the PDEQ office and on the
PDEQ website www.de%glma.
gov. If requested, PDEQ can
email a pdf version of the sched-
ule to anyone requesting this
service, For additional informa-
tion, please call Vicki Bennie at
(520) 724-7400.
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